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The M/V “THE RESERVE,” a 2013 48’ Sunseeker 485 San Remo with twin 600hp Volvo Penta 
inboard engines was reported stolen from Brown’s Marina in Bimini, Bahamas on or about February 17, 
2024. The vessel’s HIN is XSK05973A313 and it is USCG Documented with No. 1289514. The hull is 
black with a white gunwale, white at the waterline and black marine bottom paint. The vessel’s name “THE 
RESERVE” is displayed in silver letters on the stern. The twin 600hp Volvo Pentas Engines have serial 
numbers A555553 (P) & A555554 (S). The theft was reported to Royal Bahamas Police Force & the U.S. 
Coast Guard. 

For more info on this notice and other reported missing/stolen vessels/engines visit: 

www.StolenBoatNotices.com 

Report ANY sightings to local law enforcement, RBPF Crime Stoppers at (242) 328-8477   
and to Sedgwick at the below listed contacts. 

(Posted 2/21/24 – NMA24008390) 

Sedgwick | Yacht/Hull & Machinery Practice  
13611 S. Dixie Highway, #460, Suite 109 

Miami, FL 33176 
Ph: 305-232-9555 • Fax: 305-232-9197 

“THE RESERVE” 


